



Your Growing Healthy Team are here for all children and young people, providing support, encouraging healthy lifestyles and protecting those who are most vulnerable.

Childhood Immunisation Team Thirsk Health Centre, Chapel Street, Y07 1LG Tel: 01423 553115 (option 1) hdft.childhood.immunisations@nhs.net

May 2022

Upcoming HPV Vaccinations

Dear Parent/Carer,

The Immunisation Team will be in school on 6th July 2022 to deliver the second HPV vaccination to Year 9 pupils. We are asking parents to consent for the second HPV vaccine. To do this please visit: https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childrens-services/vaccs-imms-yorks/ and use school code **144711** to give your consent.

The deadline to complete the online form by is 19th June 2022.

If you have no internet access, please call the immunisation consent line on 01423 553115 (option 1) and we can take your consent over the phone.

Yours Sincerely

Childhood Immunisation Team







